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I have been pleased to participate for about 10 years in this very important educational event held in Rabat 

each January. People from all Africa come here with huge discrepancy in regards to their training, technical 

skills, local possibilities of teaching, local availability of performing endoscopy and patient care.  

 

They all follow a two week course covering all different parts of our very large specialty. They have access 

to technical skills that they were never before in a position to develop. They have the chance to hear from 

international experts in each field, to see what experts are doing, to handle different devices and to test 

their skills on models under supervision.  

 

This training event does a fantastic job aiming at improving medical care in Africa. This happens under the 

welcoming supervision of Prof. Naima Amrani and her wonderful team. 

 


